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23rd November 2020

Dear Parents
As with everything this year Christmas at Hillside will be different in many ways as to previous years.  However, we are determined that despite all of these changes, we will still make Christmas at nursery as memorable as possible for all of the children.

Due to the request of no individual cards being sent in, the children are invited to send a card for the whole class that will be displayed in the classroom.

We are also asking the children to record a short video Christmas message that will be uploaded onto Tapestry to be shared with the whole class.  If they would like to participate, please send the videos via my email nbarber4nrb@nsix.org.uk. Can I request that they are kept quite short due to the time an upload facility on the site.

Although we won't be having one large party this year, we will be having a few party days the week commencing 14th December so that all of the children are included.

As always, the children will have the opportunity to take part in a variety of Christmas activities that they will bring home to share with their families at Christmas.

And finally.... usually every year the children participate in our Christmas play, but due to restrictions there will be no performances this year.  However, as the guidelines for early years are slightly different to the rest of the school, we are able to take part in singing activities so we will be involving the children in a Christmas performance that we will share with you all on Tapestry.

Whilst we are disappointed that Christmas cannot be quite normal, we hope these events will compensate by allowing the children to continue to have lots of fun whilst keeping safe.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Barber

Nursery Lead


